WARNOCK & ASSOCIATES, LLC
ENGINEERING, MANAGEMENT & PLANNING

July 10, 2013

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Re: Update on Smith Carr Road Drainage Improvements
Madison County, MS

Gentlemen,

The Road Department has been working on clearing and grubbing the above mentioned ditch now for
about two weeks. They are progressing nicely with the improvements to the ditch and are around 90%
complete with the clearing. Within the next week or so, they will begin with the widening of the ditch
and the improvements should be nearing completion around the end of August, weather permitting. This
is a imajor project involving extensive earthmoving and the Road Department is doing an excellent job.

In closing, thank you for allowing Warnock & Associates to serve you. If you have any questions, please
don’t hesitate to contact me at 601-855-2250.

Sincerely,

\

mock & Agsofiateyy/ LLC
Jimmy Vickers
Constptiction Manager

Cc: File

Attachment: Photo taken 7-10-2013
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SMITH CARR ROAD DITCH AS VIEWED FROM WEST FROM SMITH CARR ROAD






